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February 27, 2020 

To: All Health Care Facility Administrators and Staff in San Joaquin County 

From: San Joaquin County Interim Public Health Officer 

Subject: Health Officer Order for Influenza Vaccination or Masking of all Health-

Care Workers (HCW) during the flu season 

Dear Colleague, 

Due to a current shortage of masks, and in an effort to decrease usage of surgical 

masks, the current order for mandatory influenza vaccination or masking is 

hereby rescinded for the remainder of the 2019-2020 influenza season. 

Please contact me with any questions you may have. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Maggie Park, MD 

(209) 468-3826 
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